
 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter: Spring Term 2, Week 2 

 

What have we explored this week? 

Seahorses Class 

 

 

The Seahorse class have been exploring 
everything blue this week! We got messy with 
paint, mixing white and blue to make 
different shades for our ocean background 
which we then added sea animal pictures to. 

 

We hope you enjoyed the 
gingerbread we made last week! 
The children were so interested in 
the gingerbread house from 

Hansel and Gretel so we decided to make our own. They rolled and cut the dough, which helps to 
strengthen their little fingers and hands. 

The Seahorses loved re-enacting The Rainbow Fish 
with Mrs Cook in Drama! It’s especially fun when Mrs 
Cook brings the bubble machine. 

 

 



    

                               Dolphin Class 

 

Literacy:  

Chicken Licken! The Dolphins noticed that Chicken Licken and all his friend’s names rhymed. 
We practised sequencing the story and reciting it looking at the pictures. We are also writing a 
book review of the story.    

Phonics: Our sound of the week is ‘k’. We learnt the Jolly Phonics song and practised forming the 
letter using the interactive board and on work sheets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths:  

Shapes! We’ve been revising our shapes this week. We 
made tangram pictures using shapes and practised our 
cutting and sticking skills. 

 

 

 

Last Friday we made gingerbread, 
inspired by Hansel and Gretel. The 
children had turns measuring and 
pouring ingredients. We practised 
using language such as more, less, etc. 

 



Things to remember 

 Please note that if your child has had diarrhoea or 
vomited, they need to be kept home for 48 hours. This 
is important to prevent the spreading of viruses and is 
NHS and school policy.  
 Please remember to pack a spare change of clothes 
in your child’s bag in case of accidents, or messy play! 
 We do our best to play outside and get some fresh 
air every day. Please send your child in a warm coat, 
hat and scarf. 
 A reminder that morning session pick up is at 
11:45am and full day pick up is at 3pm.  
 If your child is potty training, please put your 
child in a non-pop vest to promote independence. 
 A reminder to continue to replace pull up nappies 
with tabbed nappies. This way, we don’t have to fully 
undress your child when they are wearing more 
layers during winter. 
 Assembly at the main school building continues 
on Thursdays and Fridays. Please drop your child off 
at the main school building between 8 and 8:20 on 
these mornings. Buggies cannot be stored in the main 
school courtyard on those days, so please leave them 
at the Nursery, in the usual place.  
 Can we kindly ask for you to refrain from 
bringing toys into Nursery. We are finding it tricky to 
keep track of them and cannot be responsible if they 
go missing or break. 
 We go to the Library every Thursday, so please 
send your library books back on a Wednesday or a 
Thursday so that the children can choose a new book. 
 It was so lovely meeting with the Dolphin parents 
this week! Thank you to those who joined us. We hope 

it was helpful. 
 A reminder that Mrs Slater’s parent meetings are 
next week on Monday. Please book your appointment 
on School Cloud if you haven’t already.  
 Just a reminder that World Book Day is Thursday, 
7th March. We can’t wait to see all your wonderful 
costumes! 

 

Animal of the week:  

 

Leaf Slug 

Where do leaf slugs live? 

 

What are the teachers doing this 
weekend? 

Mrs Slater is doing some DIY in her 
house 

Miss Chetwin is going to a friend’s 
birthday party 

Miss Carla is going to the hairdressers 

Miss Nataliia is going to a Ukrainian 
school and doing some shopping 

 

Book of the week:  

 


